
Public meeting set for outdoor recreation plan for city parks

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 24, 2017

For further information contact:
Cathy Austin, PE
Deputy Director of Public Works/City Engineer
Department of Public Works
625 52nd St., room 305
Kenosha WI 53140
T: 262.653.4050 
caustin@kenosha.org

KENOSHA – The City of Kenosha Department of Public Works will host a public information 
meeting as part of the process to update the Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan 
(CORP) for city parks. The meeting will take place from 5-6:30 p.m. Wednesday, April 26th at 
the Kenosha Public Museum, 5500 First Ave.

Citizens are welcome to share their concerns and recommendations regarding city parks with 
city staff during the meeting. People may arrive anytime during the meeting, which is 
organized in an open house format. Results from public input will be used by the city to 
outline future park projects and apply for grant funding. 

If you are unable to attend, but would like to submit your input, please fill out the CORP 
Survey on the City’s website: w  ww.ken  osha.org/departments/public-works/parks/future-
projects. This survey will be available until Monday, May 8. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A MAJORITY OF THE MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL MAY BE PRESENT AT THE MEETING, AND ALTHOUGH 
THIS MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COMMON COUNCIL, THE COUNCIL WILL NOT TAKE ANY ACTION AT THIS MEETING.
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